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 Pink Shirt Day 
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WHEN PARKING NEAR CAMPUS, PLEASE: 
 

  Adhere to Local Parking Restrictions 

  Respect our Concordia Neighbours 

  Park Responsibly 

  Do Not Litter 

 

   CONVOCATION INFORMATION 
 

You’ve applied to graduate, but have you RSVP’d you and your family will be attending the 
Convocation  Ceremony?  To RSVP and get more information about Concordia’s Convocation 
Ceremony got to: Concordia Convocation - May 25th, 2019. 

CAFETERIA INFORMATION 
February 19-22 
No entrée menu for Reading Week 
Hours of operation are from  10-6 pm  

FREE PSYCH ASSESSMENT  
 

We are currently seeking volunteers  to be involved in         a psy-

chological assessment this winter and in the spring.                        

This assessment is part of a graduate student practicum (PSY 637).  

As this is a practicum course, there is no charge for the assessment. 

Concordia staff,  students and family members are eligible to      

participate. The assessment will involve approximately 4 hours of 

your time. If interested, contact Dr. Jamie Dyce at                         

jamie.dyce@concordia.ab.ca.  Your participation is appreciated. 

https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/registrar/graduation/convocation/
mailto:jamie.dyce@concordia.ab.ca


 
 



 
 

PEER SUPPORT WILL BE CLOSED 

FEB. 18-22 (READING WEEK) 

 

NORMAL HOURS WILL RESUME 

MONDAY, FEB 25 



 
 

STUDENT VOLUNTEERS WANTED 
 

Virginia Park Seniors lodge, located just three blocks from Concordia is  
seeking energetic student volunteers who would like to engage our seniors 
in a variety of activities. 
 
The programs vary from afternoon socials (such as birthday parties or music 
events) to evening get-togethers (such as Pub Night, Bingo or Games 
nights). 
 
The Greater Edmonton Foundation (GEF) is a non-profit organization that 
serves seniors.  
 
Their volunteer program offers a range of experiences including organizing,       
coordinating and initiating a variety of activities with as few as two or three 
hours per week. Spending time with seniors offers students a variety of  
personal growth opportunities including a sense of purpose, learning some-
thing new, helping others and connecting with a vital part of the community.  
 
For more information or to volunteer contact:  
Sauda Kankindi,   
Recreation Coordinator 
Email: SKankindi@gef.org  
Phone: 780-479-2403  
Address: 11033 - 76 Street NW| Edmonton, AB T5B 4T2 

Volunteering is a work of HEART! 

mailto:SKankindi@gef.org


 
 

https://concordia.ab.ca/library/borrow/my-account/ 

https://concordia.ab.ca/library/borrow/my-account/


 
 



 
 

Anxiety & Depression Workshops 
 

Concordia students are invited to join Concordia Counseling 

Services intern, Melissa Fortuin and Mercy Counseling       
intern, Dana McQuade for the following workshops on     

Anxiety  &  Depression.  

 

Learn what anxiety and depression are and develop       

strategies for coping with these disorders.  

 

Anxiety Workshop 
 

The anxiety workshops will take place on Tuesdays from 

4:00 to 5:30 in room HA310. They will run from February 26 
through April 9.  

 

Depression Workshop 
 

The depression workshops will take place on Thursdays 

from 2:30 to 4:00 in room HA019. They will start on        
February 28 and run through April 11.  

 

If you would like more information on the workshops, kind-
ly email Melissa at melissa.fortuin@concordia.ab.ca  

 
 



 
 



 
 

 



 
 


